
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18 January 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Re: Path Through Enderby Golf Course / Santander 

 
We have reminded all pupils that they have no right of way through Enderby Golf Course 
adjacent to the clubhouse and car park.   
 
Please reinforce to your child that taking this route to or from school results in trespassing on 
golf course and Santander land; putting themselves in danger from golf balls on the course 
and from cars on the Santander site and upsetting golfers and/or members of staff at the golf 
course and Santander. The path is for the use of Santander employees only. 
 
I hope that the reminder to pupils will result in resolving this issue.  However, I will 
unfortunately have to impose sanctions on those that do not respect this rule. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 

Mr Chris Southall                                                                                                                                            

Principal 

 
 


